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Hope you are doing well. I don’t get a chance to see you anymore. It seems the
longer that I am here the less [ am

involved in hort and ROW maintenance. We took over maintenance of all the
RCES buildings this month so it’s been

a little chaotic. We just added a Chief of Public Works so I’'m hoping that frees
me up to get outside and spend more time on property.

What strange and trying times we live in. Guess you have to be able to deal
with constant change.

Do in part to recent events, I have been asked to make sure that there is
separation between our operations.

While preparing documentation for our landscape bid, the Turnpike authority
made us aware that the agreement

to maintain the 429 and Western Way interchange was actually with you. |
have attached the documents for reference.

I left that parcel in our bid package but I believe it is in everyone’s best interest
if you include it as part of your routine maintenance.

We told them we would continue to maintain it until the new fiscal year.

I believe that interchange is scheduled to be redesigned in the near future. Let
me know if you want to discuss this in greater detail.

Thank you
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